T.C. TOKAT VALİLİĞİ

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

2024-2025 Academic Year

1st Term 1st Written English Make-up Exam for 6th Grades

ANSWER KEY

Name	:
Surname	:
Class/ Number	:
School	:

Exam Duration : 40 minutes

			Ques	tion Score	e Table		
Question	1 16 pts	2 18 pts	3 16 pts	4 16 pts	5 16 pts	6 18 pts	Total Score
Points	16	18	16	16	16	18	100

1. Read the label of the product and answer John's questions. (16 pts)

Chocolate Croissant

Ingredients:

Butter, Chocolate, Flour, Water, Sugar



- Pete : Hello, Sue. How are you?
- Sue : Hi, I'm good. Thanks.
- **Pete** : What is your favourite product in this supermarket?
- Sue : Well, it is Chocolate Croissant.
- Pete : What is its country of origin?
- Sue : Türkiye
- Pete : What are the ingredients?
- Sue : Butter, chocolate, flour, water, sugar
- Pete : When is its date marking?
- Sue :4 June 2028
- Pete : Is there a bar code on it?
- Sue : Yes / Yes, there is.

3 weekend activities **about Lucy**. (18 pts) This is Lucy. She is a 6th grade student. On Mondays, she

2. Read the text below and write 3 weekday activities and

goes to piano course after school. On Tuesdays, she has swimming course from 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. On Wednesdays, she has art class from 3 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and she helps her mom with cooking. On Thursdays, she goes to the library and reads or studies. On Fridays, she meets her friends to play volleyball after school. At weekends, she spends time with her cousins on Saturday and attends an art course because she likes drawing. On Sundays, she finishes her homework and goes to the cinema with her family.

Weekday Activities

- 1. She goes to piano course. / piano course
- 2. She has swimming course. / swimming course
- 3. She has art class. / art class She helps her mom with cooking. She goes to the library and reads or studies. She meets her friends to play volleyball.

Weekend Activities

- 1. She spends time with her cousin.
- 2. She attends an art course. / art course
- 3. She finishes her homework and goes to the cinema.

3. Read the texts below and answer the questions. (16 pts)



This is Mary. She is from France. She has breakfast every day. She eats four pancakes, jam and sausages at breakfast. She drinks apple juice.



This is Barış. He is from Türkiye and he loves breakfast a lot. He prefers olives, tomatoes, jam and bread. He likes drinking tea at breakfast.





This is Jill. She lives in the USA. She prefers cheese, pancakes, and bananas at breakfast. She likes drinking milk.

- a) What does Jill like drinking at breakfast? She likes drinking milk. / Milk
- b) How many pancakes does Mary eat at breakfast? She eats four pancakes. / Four
- c) Who prefers bananas for breakfast? Jill prefers bananas at breakfast. / Jill
- d) Does Barış like breakfast? Yes / Yes, he does. / Yes, he likes breakfast.

4. Read the text below and fill in the table. (16 pts)



Hello, my name is Nancy. I have breakfast with my family every day. I like eating bagels, olives and cheese. I love drinking tea. My mother, Susan, loves drinking coffee. She prefers omelette, sausages and pancakes. My father, Thomas, loves sandwiches, honey and bananas. He prefers drinking coffee. My brother, Brad, drinks milk at breakfast. He eats a cucumber, tomatoes and bread.

Nai	псу	Susan			
Food	Drinks	Food	Drinks		
bagels	tea	omelette	coffee		
olives		sausages			
cheese		pancakes			
		Brad			
Tho	mas	Br	ad		
Tho Food	mas Drinks	Br Food	ad Drinks		
Food	Drinks	Food	Drinks		

Hi, I'm Lucas. I wake up at 6.30 a.m. on weekdays and have a light breakfast with my sister. My first class starts at 8 a.m. I have lunch in the school cafeteria at 12.30 p.m. with my friends. My classes finish at 3.15 p.m. and I go to my swimming practice at 4 p.m. After practice, I visit my grandfather and help him in the garden. I come back home at 6.45 p.m. and finish my homework before dinner. I have dinner with my family at 7.30 p.m. I play chess with my father. Then, I read my book and go to bed at 10.30 p.m.

1. What time does Lucas wake up on weekdays?

He wakes up at 6.30 on weekdays. / At 6.30

2. What does Lucas do at 4 p.m.? He goes to swimming practice at 4 p.m. /

Swimming practice

- 3. Does Lucas have dinner at 6.45 p.m? No / No, he doesn't.
- 4. What does Lucas do after playing chess with his father? He reads book and goes to bed.
- 6. Read the text and put the pictures in order. One picture is <u>extra</u>. (18 pts)

Hi, I'm Paul. I get up at 9 a.m. in the morning and wash my face. I ride a bike after breakfast. I play volleyball with my friends in the afternoons. I have piano course at 5 p.m. I finish my homework before dinner. I have dinner at 7 p.m. with my family. I go to bed at 10 p.m.









GOOD LUCK!

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

2